On 5/17/2014 7:06 PM, Dick Belknap wrote:
Dear Mike et al,
 I was honored to be invited to participate in Flight #15 on April 14, 2014.
 It is impossible to put into words, the experience I lived.  The dedication and generosity of all who made this possible is beyond remarkable.  The number of persons responsible seems truly endless, I am especially thankful for Dawn Spranger; my Guardian. who was everywhere!  And the other helpers, such as Mike Spranger, who were tireless in seeing that every Veteran wanted for nothing and participated fully to their desires.
 I procrastinated writing this because I did not feel I could truly express my feelings. But knowing Flight #16 is Monday I wanted to send this knowing it is impossible to thank each individual responsible for my unique experience.
 I am looking forward to being at the airport Monday night for the welcome home for Flight #16.
 With a thankful heart and great respect, I thank you all.
 Richard Belknap
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